

"Where All Roads Cross"

P.O. Box 3784

Crossville, TN 38557

phone: 931.787.1324

email: dci@volfirst.net

www.downtowncrossvilleinc.org

January 28, 2024

City of Crossville Attn: Valerie Hale, City Clerk 392 North Main Street Crossville, TN 38555

Dear Mayor Crawford and City Council Members:

We respectfully request your approval for street closure for the Taste of Crossville event. Taste of Crossville is an annual event, planned by Downtown Crossville, Inc. and is scheduled for Thursday, September 5, 2023. Please review the attached map for the requested street closings. We request the streets be closed by 3:00pm on Thursday, September 5th and re-opened at 9:00pm on the same day.

As in prior DCI events, a DCI representative will be in contact with Kevin Music to iron out the details of the gates, etc. for the event. We look forward to continuing to partner with the City of Crossville Street Department following approval of the requested street closure to finalize the details for the event.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (931)335-3950.

Thank you for your consideration of our request,

Allison Crawford

alluson Crifor us BUB3

Taste of Crossville Committee Chair

Downtown Crossville, Inc Board Member

## **2024 Taste of Crossville**

## **Gates marked in Blue**

